
 

 

Waikaia School 
Newsletter 3 May 2019 

Mobile Library Timetable 

Waikaia School 

Thursday 16 May 2019 

9am - 10.30am 

Please return all childrenôs books back to 

school or send a note to renew them. 

Kia Ora 
Welcome back to Term Two. We have a fantastic 
week! As I write the newsletter today the staff and 
children are off to see the circus óHumanô the best 
aerial acrobatic show! AND they have front row 
seats.  
 
We all thank Mrs Rose Turnbull who has been busy 
knitting winter slippers for us.  Very handy. 
This term we not only host cross country- Waimea, 
Riversdale and Balfour schools but we are also  
hosting the Northern Cross Country.  We would like 
volunteers to help with marshalling. Are you able to 
help on the 26th May and/or 6th June? Please let the 
office know. 
 
Sam Williams has revamped the Waikaia website; 
www.waikaia.co.nz Waikaia School has its own tab 
and as time goes on we will continue to add school 
information to the post. 

Cross country practice will happen most days at 
10.35am  Children must have their vests and       
suitable footwear- NO Gumboots.  Please pack a 
spare pair of socks too. 
 
General Reminders: 
Long hair needs tied back 
No nail polish 
Check regularly for head lice and school sores. 
CONTACT both school and Bus drivers with any 
changes morning and afternoon runs. 
Check the school app is working. 
Ka Kite 
Joslyn Henry 

UPCOMING DIARY DATES 
Term 2 
29 Apr - 5 Jul (10 weeks) 
8 May Principal/Teacher Union Meeting - 
 12 noon School Closed 
13 May BOT Meeting 
22 May Home & School Meeting 
23 May Waimea Cross Country - Waikaia 
27 May Sports Activator 
3 Jun Queens Birthday 
4 Jun FINSCol Staff Professional       
 Development Day 
6 Jun Northern Cross Country - Waikaia 
21 Jun Southland Cross Country 
 
Term 3 
22 Jul - 27 Sept (10 weeks) 

From The Senior Room 
This term in the senior room we launch our 
awesome Passion Project programme.  At the 
moment we are all brainstorming our ideas for 
this. We have allocated Thursday afternoon for 
the programme in school and it will also form 
part of the seniorôs homework.  Our projects 
will be shared in week ten - time and date to 
be confirmed. 
Our maths programme will centre around  
Number, with Time being our Thursday and 
Friday focus to start the term off.  It would be 
great if you could encourage the use of clocks/
time/calendars with your kids at home. Please 
encourage practice of the basic facts too -    
being able to quickly add, subtract and rattle 
off your times tables are all key life skills.   
Literacy will focus on book studies and      
character writing which should be quite         
entertaining! 
Once again, our Values focus will be            
Responsibility - knowing what you need to do 
and doing it.  Showing a willingness to help out 
because you actually know itôs your              
responsibility - even when you donôt feel like 
it.  At school and at home. 
We are looking forward to another positive and 
productive term! 

http://www.waikaia.co.nz


 

 

Reflection on Term 1 2019 

The Butterfly 

I felt happy because 
the butterfly came 
out of its chrysalis 

By Josh 


